
 

Tuesday 5th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

         Revision Homework for Year 6 Pupils 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we approach the upcoming SATs assessments, I wanted to remind you about the weekly 

revision homework, set via Doodle for your children. 

Weekly revision homework will be set on Doodle, an engaging online platform designed to 

support learning across various subjects. This approach aims to provide targeted revision in 

key areas of the curriculum, ensuring that your child is well prepared for the SATs 

examinations. 

The revision exercises will cover essential subject areas such as mathematics, with a focus on 

times tables, as well as grammar, spellings, and comprehension. The interactive nature of 

Doodle's resources will assist your children in consolidating their knowledge and honing their 

skills in these specific areas. 

It is important to note that your children have been previously provided with their login details 

for Doodle. These credentials allow them to access the platform and engage with the revision 

materials at their own pace. Should your child require additional support or encounter any 

difficulties with accessing Doodle, I encourage you to reach out to their class teacher for 

further assistance. 

Furthermore, I want to reassure you that the class teacher will have the ability to monitor your 

child's engagement with the platform.  

Should you have any questions or require further information regarding the weekly revision 

homework on Doodle, please do not hesitate to contact the school. Your continued support 

and involvement in your child's education are greatly appreciated. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Jen Beech 

Assistant Headteacher 

Oswald Road Primary School 

 


